
Fortnightly Class 5 Newsletter 
Friday 03/10/2025  

Your child’s learning is very much a partnership between home and school so if you have any concerns at all please 
telephone the school office, come and see us or contact via email.  

 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notices  

PNE Stadium Tour – Thursday 16th October 
Thank you to all parents who have returned their signed consent forms 
for this upcoming trip. Please can I ask that all forms are returned by 
Friday 10th October at the latest. 

 
Reading 

Please encourage your child to read for at least 15 minutes daily and 
record this in their diary which is checked three times per week. 

 
 

Staff Contact Details 

Mr Pratley 
s.pratley@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 

Key Dates 

 

Thursday 16th October – PNE Stadium Tour 

An access all areas tour of Deepdale Stadium 

 

Sunday 12th October – Harvest Service at St Christopher’s @10:30am 

 

Weds 15th October – Open evening for prospective pupils 4-6pm 

 

Friday 24th October – Break up for half term at 3:15pm. 

 

Tuesday 4th November – Autumn 2 Term begins 

 

Class Open Door 

Please feel free to visit me 

In Year 6 and ask any  

questions you may have. 

Mr Pratley  

 

Monday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 

Alternatively, you can email me 

using the contact details at the 

top of the page. 

Certificate Winners 
Last Week 
Christian Value – Rhema for her 
kind and caring nature. 
Curriculum Award – Louie for his 
super detailed map. 
Star Writer – Oliver for his diary 
blending action and description. 
 

This Week 

Christian Value – Leon for having the 
courage and respect to perform in 
front of the whole school. 
Curriculum Award – Georgia for a 
beautiful prayer. 
Star Writer – Wiktoria for her very 
persuasive argument. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Class News 

Thank you to all family members who came to support children in 
Class 5 during their performance at yesterday’s Autumn Praise 
celebration. It was a fantastic and uplifting event during which we 
were all ‘wowed’ and in ‘awe’ of the superb performances 
delivered by every class. Class 5 brought proceedings to a 
conclusion with their wonderful rendition of ‘What a Wonderful 
World’ accompanied by Makaton signing. Well done all! 

Whilst learning their song, you will be pleased to hear that the 
children have also been working hard in lessons! In English, they 
have utilised the Point-Evidence-Explain techniques to persuade 
the reader whether they think Lucien Silver, a key character in 
‘The Nowhere Emporium’ is going to be good or bad. I wonder if 
they will use the same tactic to win some arguments at home?! 

In Maths, we have had more of a focus on number properties this 
week – particularly prime and square numbers. Did you know that 
you can use your six-times table to find primes? I’ll let your child 
explain that… We have also used lots of lovely locational 
vocabulary to explain where different countries are located in the 
world, including lines of latitude and longitude.  

Finally, having had our first session with May on the PNE Heritage 
Project, everyone is now even more excited about the upcoming 
tour of Deepdale Stadium.  

Mr Pratley 

 

Have you visited the school website?  You 

will find a wealth of information there, 

including class targets and much more detail 

surrounding the curriculum for your child. 
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